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-- AT&T---
Tracy Hatch Suite 700 

Senior Attorney 101 N. Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
850 425·6364 
FAX 850 425·6361 

January 27, 2000 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard DOOD 0 0 - fl«­
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Dear Mrs. Bayo: 

On November 11, 1999, AT&T provided you with notification, as required by 
FCC rules, that it planned to discontinue AT&T Toll-Free Directory Assistance Service 
("TFDA") from its interstate tariff. This letter is to notify you that AT&T's application 
to the Federal Communications Commission to discontinue this service has been 
withdrawn. As such, TFDA will not be discontinued on March 31, 2000 as originally 
planned. 

Attached is a copy of AT&T's letter filed with the FCC withdrawing its Section 
214 Application for Service Discontinuance for this service. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 
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Charles W. Richardson Room 32D35 
Administrator - Rates and Tariffs 55 Corporate Drive 

Bridgewater, NJ 08807 
908 306-3968 

January 21, 2000 

RE: NSD File No. W-P-D-443 

Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, DC 20554 
445 12th St., sw 

In connection with AT&T Communications' APPLICATION filed pursuant to 
Section 214 of the Federal Communications Act of 1934, as Amended and 
Section 47 CFR 63.71 of the Commission's Rules to discontinue AT&T Toll- 
Free Directory Assistance Service (TFDA), effective immediately AT&T 
Communications hereby withdraws the APPLICATION. 

Attached is the notification letter sent to customers informing them that 
AT&T Communications' application to discontinue TFDA has been withdrawn 
and that TFDA will not be discontinued on March 31, 2000, as originally 
planned. 

In addition, AT&T Communications will submit a copy of this notification 
of withdrawal of its application to discontinue TFDA to the Public Utility 
Commission and to the Governor of each State in which the discontinuance 
of TFDA was proposed. AT&T Communications will notify and submit a copy 
of this notification of withdrawal of its application to discontinue TFDA 
to the Secretary of Defense, Attn: Special Assistant for 
Telecommunications, Pentagon, Washington, D.C. 20301. 

(Original Signed By Charles W. Richardson) 

Administrator - Rates and Tariffs 

Duplicate Letter 
Attachments: 
Customer Notification Letter 



Sample Resp Org 
123MainSt. 
Anytown, US 12345 

AT&T Toll-Free Directory Assistance 
customer # :  XXX-XXX-XXXX 

January 21, 2000 

Dear Sample Resp Org: 

We would like to take this opportunity to notify you that AT&T's 
application to the Federal Communications Commission to discontinue AT&T 
Toll-Free Directory Assistance Service ("TFDA") has been withdrawn. As 
such, TFDA will not be discontinued on March 31, 2000 as originally 
planned. 

If you are interested in receiving more information on TFDA or on the 
withdrawal of AT&T's application, please contact us at 1-800-448-1597. 

Sincerely, 

Maryellen A. Castellano 
Toll-Free Directory Assistance Product Manager 



January 21,2000 

Dear Toll-Free Directory Assistance Customer, 

We would like to take this opportunity to notify you that AT&T’s application to the 
Federal Communications Commission to discontinue AT&T Toll-Free Directory 
Assistance Service (“TFDA”) has been withdrawn. As such, TFDA will not be 
discontinued on March 3 1,2000 as originally planned. 

If you are interested in receiving more information on TFDA or on the withdrawal of 
AT&T’s application, please contact us at 1-800-448-1 597. 

Sincerely, 

Maryellen A. Castellano 
Toll-Free Directory Assistance Product Manager 




